## **NEFACNA IV REPORT FOR JULY 2010**

The convention is moving forward with the support we have, but we still have open positions for Registration and Merchandise chair. The signed contract has been returned and the date is locked in. We will begin selling registrations in the month of Aug. Any Convention theme logos must be submitted by tonight or by our next board meeting which will be August 17, 2010.

The registration committee has completed the registration forms. The forms will be completed by next area service for distribution.

Merchandise committee are putting the finishing touches on the pre-registration t-shirts and should be ready by next month for sale.

Programming committee is seeking speakers for the 2011 convention if interested in speaking or know of someone please call Sandy R at 410-977-8783.

Entertainment committee is working on the contracts for the comedian, DJ and karaoke.

Hospitality working hard on helping to keep the convention full of fun for the entire weekend.

Please take back to your home group that we still need support and the 2 chair positions that are still open.

Loving Service,

Lisa N., NEFACNA Chair

443-829-8382